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Year 1 
Year 2  
Year 3 
Year 4 
Year 5  
Year 6 

Mamoud 
Youssef 
Meer 
Glorianne 
Isaiah 
JC 

  

Top Table 
These children have shown good  

manners at lunchtime and will be a 
guest on Top Table next week 

Year 1                Shalom 
Year 2                 Johnny 
Year 3                 Ryan 
Year 4                Ira 
Year 5                 Eden 
Year 6       Daniel 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:                
Every Tuesday until 31st March—Y4 swimming lessons. 
Please make sure your child has their swimming kit.                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Wed 15 Jan— 2.50pm Y1 poetry assembly 
Wed 22 Jan—2.50pm Y3 poetry assembly 
Thur 28 Jan— Y3 trip to the British Museum 
Wed 29 Jan—2.50pm Y2 poetry assembly 
Tues 4 Feb—Y4 trip to the British Museum 
Wed 12 Feb—2.50pm Y4 poetry assembly 
Wed 26 Feb—2.50pm Y5 poetry assembly 
Wed 11 Mar—2.50pm Y6 poetry assembly 
Thur 16 Mar— ‘Our School Favourites’ lunch day 

Angel of the week: Amir from Y2 
 Amir is a wonderful  member of our school  

community who follows our Christian Values.  
Amir has been extra courteous and is trying 

really hard with his reading.  
 
 

Well done Amir we are all so proud of you! 
 

This week’s  
Learning Leaders 

These children have consistently 
demonstrated Learning Leader    

attributes this week 

Happy New Year 
We hope you all enjoyed a lovely break and had a good rest.  
We would like to say a huge thank you to you all for your lovely 
cards and gifts given to staff at the end of term- we are truly 
appreciative of your kindness and generosity. 

Book Club week   
Every half term this year we are going to be having a ‘Book Club 
week’ with the simple aim of developing the children’s love of 
reading. Research from sources like the ReadingAgency.org would 
suggest that nationally, only 35% of 10 year olds ‘love reading’. 
We’re not sure that necessarily reflects the children at SCSJ but 
one thing we do know, is that reading for pleasure and  
developing a real enthusiasm for books can be a wonderful  
experience. 
At the start of every day next week the children will be talking 
about books with their teachers, recommending books to each 
other, reading new books, illustrating and sharing their own  
favourite books, looking through our class libraries carefully and 
exploring new genres or authors that they hadn’t come across 
before. If we can get a passion for reading started at school, we 
hope this will continue at home too. You never know, the children 
might even turn off the various ‘screens’ early and read a bit 
more! Research also tells us that those children who read  
regularly at home will actually achieve higher standards across 
the whole curriculum; such is the power of being a good reader. 
We want to end the myth that reading is purely for school English 
lessons. It’s not just for learning new words or so that the  
children do well in their SATs. It’s much more important than all 
of those.  
We hope that by finding the right book, for the right child at the 
right time, we could help kick-start a life long love of reading. 

http://www.scsj.rbkc.sch.uk


Attendance and Punctuality (on time/late) 

 

Year 3 had the highest attendance this week with 99%. Well done Y3! 
Well done to Reception with only one late this week.  

 Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Attendance 89.4% 94.8% 89.2% 99% 96.7% 96.8% 94.5% 

Lates 1 3 7 3 3 9 3 

Bless our school 
Father Sam visited us on Thursday this week for 
a blessing of our school. He also talked to the 
children about the three wise men’s visit to the 
baby Jesus and the importance of the Epiphany 
in the Christian calendar. Thank you Father 
Sam.  

This term’s learning 
Below are small copies of some of the Knowledge Organisers we are 
sending home this term. 
Our teachers have been busy creating these documents for History, 
Geography and Science and by sending them home we hope that 
parents will find time to discuss these with your children. A larger 
copy will be in your child’s book bag soon, with an overview of this 
term’s theme, so keep an eye out for them. Please read them care-
fully; stick them up on the wall or fridge; perhaps carry out some 
research together; go to the library etc and encourage your child to 
talk about what they have learned. All this talk about their learning 
will really help embed new vocabulary and ensure the children retain 
the information in their long-term memories. We hope you’ll find 
them really helpful. 

Wear winter coats 
It’s been really cold at playtimes this week so 
please make sure your children have a warm 
coat at school. It’s probably going to get even 
colder soon, so gloves and hats are always a 
good idea too. Thin hoodies are not enough to 
keep the children warm, especially at 
lunchtimes when the children can be outside 
for up to an hour. 

Attendance  
Please remember that we cannot authorise the 
absences of any children returning late to 
school from holidays abroad. It’s absolutely  
crucial that children are in school and learning, 
so please do all you can to support us with this. 

 


